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‘ e Plans that are submitted will be reviewed as quickly as possible with an
average time of review between 7-10 working days.

e Status checks may be conducted on plan reviews by visiting the website
http://hteweb.harnett.org/Click2GovBP/Index.jsp or by calling the Harnett
County Central Permitting Office (910-893-4759), or the Harnett County
Fire Marshal’s Office (910-893-7580).

® Approved plans must be picked up from the Central Permitting Office and
all fees paid before any required inspections can be conducted.



